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September 2024

Dear Parents and Benefactors,

The peace of Our Lord Jesus Christ permeates the very air at Our Lady of Good Success
Academy, and along with that tranquility of order is a spirit of joy, which can be heard
not only within our walls but outside at play. In gratitude, we reflect upon this peace and
give all laud, praise and glory to God for it.

Padre Pio once wrote about Christ’s peace: “We will never make any headway in virtue if
we don’t apply ourselves to living in a holy and inalterable peace. The yoke of Jesus is easy
and His burden is light; therefore, let us not let the enemy insinuate himself in our heart
to take away from us this peace. Peace is the simplicity of the spirit; the serenity of the
mind; the bond of love. Peace is the order, the harmony in all of us. It is a continual
rejoicing that is born of a good conscience; it is the holy cheerfulness in the heart where
God reigns. Peace is the way to perfection; more, in peace is found perfection, and the
devil, who knows all this very well, does everything he can to make us lose peace.”

Thank you to the generous souls who keep Our Lady of Good Success Academy
operational and to all of our benefactors who helped make this year possible. May the
peace of Our Lord Jesus reign always at Our Lady of Good Success Academy!

Announcements: Picture Day at OLGSA is set for Thursday, October 10th, in the morning.
The Jog-A-Thon is scheduled for the following day on Friday, October 11th.

“All laud to God the Father be,
All praise, Eternal Son, to Thee,
All glory, as is ever meet,
To God the Holy Paraclete.”

-Hymn from Prime

In Caritate Dei,

Principal Calvo


